M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 4, 2017
RE:
BG-1 Application – Paving 2018

This project consists of paving improvements as follows:

New parking lot for Facility Management


Boone County High School – sealcoat, full depth repair and sealing


Conner Campus – (High, Middle, ATC and Goodridge) – 1 ½”


Overlay, full depth repair and sealing

Gray Middle School-sealcoat and striping; bus loop 1 ½” overlay, full depth repair and striping

Mann Elementary-sealcoat, full depth repair and striping

North Pointe Elementary – sealcoat and striping


I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the paving, as presented.


Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
